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….where summertime dreams make lifetime memories.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings from Braeside Camp!
Welcome to the 2014 staff of Braeside Camp.  We are looking forward to a summer that will change not only your life, but the lives that you touch with your enthusiasm, dedication and concern for the youth that we serve as well as gain valuable skills that will help you in your future endeavors.  Your summer experience at Braeside Camp will be one full of adventure, challenges and meeting of new friends that will last a lifetime!
Please plan to arrive prepared for your position.
Included in this packet of information are the following forms and information for you to fill out and return to Braeside as noted. 
1. Employment contract (mail by June 20 to camp)
2. I-9 form with copies of documents as needed (bring with you)
3. W-4 form (bring with you)
4. Voluntary Disclosure form (bring with you)
5. Staff Policies and Procedures for you to read and keep.
6. A completed medical form with an immunization record signed and dated by a licensed physician taken within two years of the end date of employment  (Please bring with you when you arrive. Do not mail the physical form)

Your employment is contingent upon:
1. Verification of 3 references 
2. Clean criminal history background check 
3. Clean sexual offender background check
Staff training is coming along and we have some great ideas, topics and games to play. Please come ready to share your thoughts, ideas, games, songs chants and cheers with us.
As a reminder: Staff training begin prior to the camp, please contact camp director for updated information
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 845-343-8985.
We are looking forward to a fun filled, safe and happy summer.
Sincerely, 
Udara Soysa, Camp Director
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